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14675 Lee Road 

Chantilly, VA 20151-1715 

5 November 2015 

John Greenwald, Jr. 
 
 

Re: Request control number 775 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 

This is in response to your request dated 4 November 2015, and 
received in the National Reconnaissance Office (NRO) on 5 November 
2015. Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, you are 
requesting "records, electronic or otherwise, pertaining to the 
Unidentified Flying Object (UFO) phenomenon...." 

The NRO is a joint organization engaged in the research and 
development, acquisition, launch and operation of overhead 
reconnaissance systems necessary to meet the needs of the United 
States Intelligence Community and of the Department of Defense. 

The topic of your request is outside of the scope of NRO 
responsibilities; furthermore, the NRO has conducted numerous 
searches relating to UFOs in the past, and has located no records. 
For these two reasons, we are administratively closing your 
request. 

For tracking and administrative purposes, your request has 
been assigned tracking number F16-0010. If you have any questions, 
please call the Requester Service Center at (703) 227-9326, or 
email  FOIA@nro.mil  and reference the tracki number provided. 
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